
REDEEMER LUTHERAN SCHOOL South Gate, CA 

“WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  - Ephesians 5:8 

June 3, 2019 

THIS WEEK….  

 

Today, 6/3 Falcon Pride       

 

Tue., 6/4 P.E., bring clothes 

 

Wed., 6/5 Chapel uniform not required 

   

Thu., 6/6 P.E., bring clothes 

   

Fri., 6/7  K-7 trip to LB Aquarium 

  8th grade trip to Six Flags 
 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 

Sun., 6/9 Special Service & Reception, 9:00 AM 

 

Mon., 6/10 All-School Picnic  

  ALL TUITION DUE IN FULL 

 

Wed., 6/12 Closing Service & Graduation, 6:00 PM 
 

 

Service Hours Reminder 

Just a reminder that parents are responsible for 

performing 15 service hours. Unfulfilled hours will be 

billed at $10 per hour.  

 

Special Service June 9 

A special service of celebration and thanksgiving is 

being planned for  Sunday, June 9, at 9:00 AM, as we 

prepare to observe the closing of Redeemer Lutheran 

School after nearly 70 years of operation. A time of 

fellowship and light food in the gym will follow.  
 

Yearbooks  

School yearbooks are now on sale. If you have not 

already reserved and paid for yours, the cost is $25.  

Yearbooks will be available the next week.  

 

K-7 Field Trip to LB Aquarium 

A field trip to the Long Beach Aquarium is planned for 

Friday, June 7. The cost will be $10 which includes 

admission and bus transportation. A permission slip 

was sent home last week; please be sure to sign and 

return it along with your payment no later than June 5. 
 

All-School Picnic next Monday 

Redeemer’s annual all-school picnic is being planned 

for next Monday, June 10 at Salt Lake Park. We are 

hoping for a lot of parent drivers/volunteers to go 

with us! Watch for more information.  
 

 

Tuition Payments - IMPORTANT 

With the end of the school year rapidly approaching, 

we need all families who are behind in their tuition 

payments to “catch up” by June 10, the date by which 

ALL tuition for this school year should be paid in full. 

Please ensure your child’s continued attendance 

privileges and make further collection efforts on our 

part unnecessary by taking care of your unpaid 

tuition.  
 

From the Principal 

The reality of our school’s imminent closing is hitting 

pretty hard right now. Romans 8:28 continues to be a 

source of comfort and encouragement for me… in ALL 

things – even the closing of a dearly loved school – God 

works for the good of those who love Him and have 

been called according to His purpose. I do not always 

understand God’s ways, but I trust Him and pray that 

He will uplift and sustain all of us who are affected by 

Redeemer’s closing. God bless you and your family. 

 

                                                                -Mr. Pat Gagan 

 

 

“WALK AS CHILDREN OF LIGHT.”  - 

Ephesians 5:8 


